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December 19, 2019 

Basement Flooding Protection Program 
Storm Sewer Replacement and Road Resurfacing on 

Weston Road from Clouston Avenue to Wright Avenue 
Contract: 19ECS-TI-13SP 

Expected Start Date: January 6, 2020 
Expected End Date: June 2020 

*Timeline is subject to change. Future notice to be provided.

The City of Toronto will modify and upgrade the storm sewer system on Weston Road in order to 
reduce surface and basement flooding. Storm sewers will be installed from Clouston Avenue to 
Lippincott Street, Sykes Avenue to Wright Avenue and Victoria Avenue East.  

This project is part of the Council-approved 2019 Capital Works Program that will improve the water 
distribution system, renew our aging infrastructure and reduce the risk of sewer collapse or blockages 
that cause sewer backups and flooding.  
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• You may experience dust, noise and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce 
the impacts. We appreciate your patience.  

 

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday, 
including some extended hours or additional weekend work as approved by the 
City. 

 

Traffic Management: Efforts have been made to manage traffic in the area for the 
safety of workers, road users and residents. Road users should expect delays and 
increased traffic on nearby main and side streets. 
Traffic on Weston Road will be reduced to one lane in each direction. 

 
TTC Service:  Service on the 89 Weston Bus may be delayed due to lane 
restrictions. Temporary stop changes may be required depending on the work 
being completed. Visit ttc.ca for accurate schedule information.  
Travel times to the Weston GO/UP Station may be affected, plan ahead. 

 

Pedestrians: Sidewalks will be kept open for pedestrian use. When work is taking 
place on the sidewalk, signage will be placed to provide information about which 
side of the road to use. 

MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-13SP. 
 

Project Manager 
 

Marilia Cimini, 416-392-9187, Marilia.Cimini@toronto.ca 
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward5.htm 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 
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